

PASTORAL EMPHASIS For the Week of February 19, 2017

PASTORAL APPRECIATION

Thank you for coming out for Super Saturday. The family – Men & Boys' Ministry and Women & Girls' Ministry – had a wonderful time of fellowship and study. Also, thank you for supporting the Health Ministry as they remind us of our Heart Health Awareness – in the Family Wears Red.

FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Twelfth Street Missionary Baptist Church Revival

February 20-22, 2017, 7:00pm

- Pastor Floyd Davis, host pastor
- 1840 Midland, Detroit, MI 48238

Hartford Memorial Baptist Church - Worship - Ash Wednesday

March 1, 2017, 7:00pm

- Pastor Charles Adams, host pastor
- 18700 James Couzens, Detroit, MI 48235

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES

National Congress of Christian Education – TMBC Delegates Meeting

February 19, 2017, immediately after morning worship

Meet Dea. Keith Tansil in Room 2163 for important information regarding hotel reservations. Anyone
planning to travel to St. Louis for the National Congress should be at this meeting.

Family Weekend

February 24-26, 2017

- Friday, 2/24/17, 5:30 pm Fellowship; 7:00 pm General Session
 - Pastor Chris Brooks, Campus Dean, Moody Theological Seminary
 - Pastor Jeremy Moseley, New Mt. Vernon Baptist Church
 - Sis. Kim White, Director Children's Ministry, Tabernacle Missionary Baptist Church
- Saturday, 2/25/17, 9:30 am Family Workshops
 - o Pastor Lee C. Winifrey, Unity Baptist Church
 - o Pastor Kenneth C. Pierce II, Hopewell Baptist Church
 - o Minister Eddie Cooper, Dexter Avenue Baptist Church
 - Sis. Kim White, Director Children's Ministry, Tabernacle Missionary Baptist Church
- Sunday, 2/26/17, 11:00 am Bring Your Family to Church Sunday

Black History Celebration – Secondary Division Sunday Church School

February 26, 2017, 9:00 am, Morris Room

 All are welcome to participate in this special Secondary Division General Assembly addressing the theme, "The Crisis in Black Education."

New Members' Fellowship Dinner

February 26, 2017, immediately following morning worship

- Those who joined Tabernacle's membership in 2016 and church leaders are encouraged to RSVP in the New Members' Sunday School to Sis. Dorothy Few or Sis. Bernice Bond.
- Register in the Cloak room February 12th or 19th.

Celebration Service for Sis. Cynthia P. Smith, President of the National Baptist Convention Women's Auxiliary March 17, 2017, 7:00pm

• New Providence Baptist Church, 18211 Plymouth Rd, Detroit, MI 48228

Super Saturday - Women & Girls' and Men & Boys' Ministries

March 25, 2017, 9:00 am

- Message from the Women & Girls' Ministry
 - Join us as we continue our focus on strategies for developing a personal and confident prayer life! Sisters please study pages 39-54 in the book Fervent (available today from the Bookstore) before you come! The "Call to Prayer" will cover Strategy #2 Your Focus: Fighting the Real Enemy. See Sis. Leanelle Simmons for more information.
- Message from the Men & Boys' Ministry
 - See Trustee Hervey Jenkins for more information on this year's focus and theme.

FAMILY CELEBRATIONS

Birthdays

- Patricia Tompkins 2/14
- Josiah Robinson 2/17
- Rev. Dr. Tracy Thompson 2/19